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FEBRUARY 2021 

Change of production site: BN series double deck terminal blocks 
 

IDEC would like to inform you that we are changing the production site of some of our BN series double 
deck terminal blocks from Japan to Thailand. Details are as follows:  
 
1. Affected models: 

 BND15WT 
 BNDH15WT 

 
2. Details: 

The production site will be changed from Japan to Thailand. Accordingly, product origin indicated on 
their product cases will be changed to “MADE IN THAILAND”. For example: 

 
Note: Specifications are the same for the products made in Japan and the products made in Thailand. 

 
3. Schedule: 

Starting April 2021 

 
4. Part number and pricing will remain the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For any questions or concerns, visit us online at www.IDEC.com/usa or email support@idec.com. 


